R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁷²

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Joseph Naidnur

<jnaidnur@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:12 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Joseph Naidnur

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁷³-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of James Ziemba

<zillyzonka@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

James Ziemba 715 York Rd Glenview, IL 60025-4423 (847) 729-6174

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁷⁴-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Robin Rudden

<ponyexpressions@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board '

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Robin Rudden 10990 Crawford Lake Trl Cedar Springs, MI 49319-9243

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-575-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Tanya Shur

<tzshur@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Tanya Shur

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-576-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Teresa Wendorff

<dinkywink@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Teresa Wendorff

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁷⁷

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Alexis Fry <ffstop2@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Alexis Fry

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁷⁸-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Poteraske III

<mrbowler200@netscape.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

John Poteraske III

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁷⁹-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Robert Krueger

<robkrueger@att.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Robert Krueger

60626

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁸⁰

Therriault, John

_	
	m·
FIU	111.

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of renee Gauri <rcgauri@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

renee Gauri

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 2⁻⁵⁸¹-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jan Dreyer

<jmdreyer@lths.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:39 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jan Dreyer

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁸²⁻

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mary Stanton

<marymdstanton@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Mary Stanton

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁸³-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch	<act@fwwatch.org></act@fwwatch.org>	on behalf of Jodi Danie	el <idaniel1922< td=""></idaniel1922<>

@gmail.com>

Therriault, John

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:39 PM

To: Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jodi Daniel

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁸⁴-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Stephanie Schade

<schadestephanie@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:40 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Schade

61614

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **2** -585 -

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lindsay Gleason

domestiment

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:40 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lindsay Gleason

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁸⁶

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Barbara Engelbrecht

<barbengelbrecht@wideopenwest.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Barbara Engelbrecht

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # **2** -587 -

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Janet Simpson

<janet@creatingahealthierlife.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Janet Simpson

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁸⁸-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Breanna Hover

<breanna.hover@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Breanna Hover

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁸⁹-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of mark novotny <mnovotny17

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

mark novotny

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹⁰

Therriault, John

From:	
FIUIII.	

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Debbie Houlis

<debhoulis@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:41 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Debbie Houlis

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹¹-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sylvia Richey

<srichey7@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Richey 7410 Lake Breeze Dr Fort Myers, FL 33907-8053 (239) 482-2434

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹²⁻

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lois Kaion <lois2

@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

We have got to stop the assault on our fresh water sources, our rivers and water ways, and our air. CAFO's spew toxins into our lives at every level. Strong regulations are needed to reign in factory farms. Do not allow the farm bureau and lobbyists to hack away at the proposed rules on factory farms.

Sincerely,

Lois Kaion 1602 S Carle Ave Urbana, IL 61801-4903

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹³-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Patty Stodola

<piaresse@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Patty Stodola 820 W Hubbard St Unit 5 Chicago, IL 60642-8206 (312) 733-5686

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹⁴

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of David Mooney

<dwmooney@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

David Mooney 254 Sussex Ln Lake Forest, IL 60045-2056

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹⁵-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Daniel Westcott

<dwestcott@oprfhs.org>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Additionally, I suggest that you take notice of the results of lapses in regulations in West Virginia. Our waterways are too important to neglect, and failing to regulate factory farms in a meaningful way is dangerous to Illinois, and all communities downriver.

Current effects of Illinois' agricultural pollution can currently be seen as far south as the Gulf of Mexico.

If you are committed to preserving our way of life, you will seriously consider supporting the IPCB's proposal.

Sincerely,

Daniel Westcott 201 N Scoville Ave Oak Park, IL 60302-2264

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹⁶

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mallory Hladik

<mnhladik@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mallory Hladik 414 Hickory St North Aurora, IL 60542-1223

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹⁷-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mike Jurczewski

<michaeljurczewski@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mike Jurczewski 452 Shenstone Rd Riverside, IL 60546-2032 (708) 447-0153

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹⁸-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ingrid Matthaei

<philinky@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Ingrid Matthaei 500 Woodland Dr Crystal Lake, IL 600145213 (815) 459-4174

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁵⁹⁹-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Harold Hoover

<hhoover@kramertree.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Harold Hoover 204 Broker Rd Bloomingdale, IL 60108-1101 (630) 290-4154

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-600-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jennifer Cunningham

<sensei.jc@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Cunningham

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶⁰¹-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Leigh Spoehr

<leighbeads@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- -Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Leigh Spoehr

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-602-

Therriault, John

From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dan Crabtree</act@fwwatch.org>
	<dcrabtree@wheatonacademy.org></dcrabtree@wheatonacademy.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dan Crabtree

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶⁰³-

Therriault, John

-	_	_		_	_
	•	_	п	п	-

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Paul Benda

<paulmbenda@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Paul Benda

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-604-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lucy DeLap

<ld><ldelap@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lucy DeLap

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶⁰⁵

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michael Londo <mlondo1

@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Michael Londo

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-606-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Anthony Torralba

<cmesin@att.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:09 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Anthony Torralba

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶⁰⁷-

Therriault, John

C	rc	'n	٠.		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lois Kain <lois2@comcast.net>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Lois Kain

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-608-

Therriault, John

,			
-	ro	m	•

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jeffery Biss <jeff@marco-

inc.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:10 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jeffery Biss

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶⁰⁹-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bryan Johnsrud

<bryan217tenor@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:11 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Bryan Johnsrud

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 – COMMENT #2⁻⁶¹⁰-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carol Runge

<jrmoobootinypoozmom@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:11 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Carol Runge

61103

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶¹¹-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Roberta Hursthouse

<gardenplay@hursthouse.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Roberta Hursthouse 324 W Gartner Rd Naperville, IL 60540-7515 (360) 253-2931

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶¹²-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Terrence Ward

<janvisual@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Terrence Ward 14530 Kildare Ave Midlothian, IL 60445-2652 (708) 396-1638

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-613-

Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lora Smith

<lorabird@msn.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:38 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Lora Smith PO Box 307 Bunnell, FL 32110-0307 (386) 437-2307

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-614-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Sharon Mikulich

<sharonmikulich@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Sharon Mikulich

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶¹⁵

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Haley Lavris <hcgal98

@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:39 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Haley Lavris

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-616-

Therriault, John

PARTICULAR PRODUCT AND ADDRESS OF THE PARTICULAR PRODUCT AND ADDRESS OF THE PARTICULAR PARTICULAR PRODUCT AND ADDRESS OF THE PARTICULAR PARTICU

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jessica Hart <hartjes2

@yahoo.com>

Sent:

From:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:39 PM

To: Subject:

Therriault, John
Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jessica Hart

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶¹⁷-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Elisabeth N

<eanoty@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Elisabeth N

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-618-

Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Patricia Caraballo

<patsyandres8@aol.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:39 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Patricia Caraballo

R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2⁻⁶¹⁹-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Thomas Sarelas <valtom1

@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:39 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Thomas Sarelas